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SRS Advogados has advised the Port of Lisbon administration on the tender for the Marina de
Pedrouços project.
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The Marina de Pedrouços project, which involves an
investment of more than €30 million, is part of the 'Ocean
Campus Portugal' scheme, an urban regeneration project
covering the riverside area between Pedrouços and Cruz
Quebrada. The project "foresees a total investment of
around €300 million for a total area of 64 hectares". 

SRS Advogados advised the Port of Lisbon administration on the tender that will involve companies
bidding for construction contracts related to the Marina de Pedrouços project.

The SRS Advogados advising the Port of Lisbon was led by partners José Luís Moreira da Silva
(pictured left) and Alexandre Roque (pictured right).


